
MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF FORT EDWARD TOWN BOARD BUDGET 

WORKSHOP HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2017 AT TOWN HALL 

COMMENCING AT 6:00PM 

 

 

PRESENT: Supervisor Suprenant 

                     Councilman Mercier 

                     Councilman Middleton 

                     Councilman Fisher   ABSENT: Councilman Orsini 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Highway Superintendent Brian Brockway and Account Clerk Peter Ives 

 

- Supervisor Suprenant reviewed each line item of the Appropriations Budget. Each item 

was reviewed along with each department’s budget request. The proposed figures will be 

prepared and submitted to each Board Member. 

 

- The Board agreed to go out to bid for the care of the Patriot Garden as well as Hudson 

Headwaters Landscaping.  

 

The Budget Workshop closed at 6:55pm 

 

 

DATED: September 20, 2017   __________________________________ 

      Aimee Mahoney, Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


